
14th AGM – Chairperson Speech by Michelle Yip 

 

Mr Chou, Ms Hon, teachers, parents, guests and Camõesians, good evening! 
 
Thank you for participating in this year’s annual general meeting. I am Michelle, the 
14th Chairperson of Parent-Teacher Association. 
 
Today, I would like to express my gratitude for your support of the PTA. I would also like 
to thank our former committee members - Ms Peace Yeung, Tracy Wong, Gary Koo and 
Candy Sze, for their great effort & contributions throughout the years. I am expecting 
another wonderful team in this tenure. 
 
The PTA is a bridge between the school and home, and the key to fostering a quality 
home-school partnership is YOU, every one of YOU.  You help PTA achieve its mission. 
We would like to thank the school for providing the opportunity and supporting us in 
organizing activities and events. Through involvement in these activities, families are 
connected.  In addition to running student programmes together with school, we also 
provide a platform for parents to channel their views and opinions. It can help foster a 
strong relationship between the parents and school. 
  
Thank you to the parent volunteers who dedicated their time to serve the Camõesians. 
Parents are unique, selfless and powerful! We sincerely invite parent helpers to 
continue your passionate participation in upcoming functions.  
 
I hope we can carry forward the constructive, amiable and cooperative culture built 
between the school and parents, and together, we can work towards building a 
meaningful and cheerful learning environment for our Camõesians. I wish our students 
would come to school everyday, be filled with positive energy and a strong sense of 
belonging. 
 
Last but not least, a warm welcome to all P1 new parents for joining the TSL family! 
And thank you to our 14th new committee. We look forward to bringing you a fruitful, 
wonderful and happy campus life to all Camõesians. 
 
Thank you very much! 

 


